America's 9-11 Memorial Quilts believes it is important to remember the innocent victims of the September 11, 2001 terrorist attack on this Nation with our memorial Victims’ quilt.  Many of you may have seen the quilt at the Voices of September 11th Commemorative Luncheon on September 11th of this year.  Pending permission from a family member or liaison, the Victim’s Quilt will contain all individuals who perished on 9-11-01 including WTC employees, vendors, visitors, children, Police, Fire, Port Authority, EMS, and those lost in the Pentagon and Flights #93, #11, #175 & #77.  Also included will be a representation of lives lost by the deadly bacteria Anthrax in the aftermath of 9-11, along with other symbolic photos, poems, and images of emergency vehicles.  Families are able to include the photo of their choice to have their loved one honored upon these quilts.  America’s 9-11 Memorial Quilts has the utmost respect for family members and will not print faces on the quilts without permission.
The Quilt when complete will be dedicated and donated to all families through the 9-11 memorial organizations for permanent placement in an appropriate memorial.  There are also eight smaller memorial quilts that are under construction to honor the FDNY, NYPD, New York/New Jersey Port Authority police and staff, EMS, Pentagon, Flight 93 and the NY State Court Officers.  These quilts will be dedicated to all families with permanent placement for the entity for which it was designed.  For example, the Pentagon quilt will have a home at the Pentagon memorial site.    
It is our hope to memorialize those we lost in a compassionate and uplifting way, with great respect, dignity and honor, to heal hearts and preserve memories for years to come. Please know our hearts and thoughts remain with all families always. We appreciate your consideration in helping us honor our lost loved ones by sharing the quilting information with others.  By reaching out to the nation and the world we wish to reach all families to inform them about this loving and compassionate project so they have a chance to decide if they would like to preserve their loved ones name and face upon the national quilts.  
Our hearts thank you for your time and consideration.  

Please send photos to:

America's 9-11 Memorial Quilt Organization
Jeannie  Ammermann, President
1278 Sweetwater Lane  #101
Naples, Florida   34110
Phone 239-594-9966 or cell 239-293-0136
Email   quiltmaker@comcast.net 
 www.911memorialquilts.com 

